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Tuesday 17 January 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Thank you to those of you who attended our Parent Consultations back in December 2022, it was great to see 

so many of you there. An even bigger thank you to the 60 of you who completed the general feedback 

questionnaire with one of our trustees and the 18 of you who completed the specific newsletter questions.  
 

One theme that came through in the feedback we received from both questionnaires was: 

• There is too much information in the newsletters with a number of you sharing you don’t read them 

fully; 

• You would rather receive updates and reminders through the arbor emailing system.  
 

We have therefore reflected upon this and are going to trial a new method of communication for the rest of 

this school year. The new method will be as follows:  

• A new, streamlined newsletter will be being created. It will be published at the end of each half term 

(not fortnightly as it has been); 

• The teachers will continue to provide learning updates and reminders via Satchel (please ensure you are signed 

up on this platform); 

• The HCFS year on a page document will be distributed at the beginning of each half term to give you an 

updated view of upcoming events; 

• The school office will send short reminder emails for upcoming events via the arbor emailing system. 

Updates and reminders will also be placed onto our Facebook page.  
 

As the school year draws to a close in July 2023, we will ask for your feedback on the success of our trial. 
 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Hobson  

Principal 
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